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Winter wonderland Drive through 
We are hoping to make a festive family drive through happen on 19th December, we will be creating a 
winter wonderland under a Marquette which has been kindly lent to us, to allow residents to see 
their extended relatives from a distance, slowly driving past and waving, you will also be able to use 
this opportunity to deliver any gifts you wish for them to receive Christmas Day. 

 
Visiting 

We are sending out 
consent forms for the 
nominated visitor to 

complete giving 
consent to be tested 
prior to their visit. 

This test will require a 
swab from the throat 
and nose with results 
after 30 minutes. We 

cannot allow visits 
without a test prior. 

 

 

Some of the 
residents have 
enjoyed getting 
festive with their 
first Christmas 
craft session 

The residents Art 
club has been 
busy this week, 
this is a great 
time for residents 
to socialise 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE  

MONTH 

Congratulations to 
Stacey who was 
voted our Employee 
of the month for 
November 2020 We 
awarded her with a 
Certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Jayne who has 
completed her Care 
Certificate. 
Jayne joined 
our team 
February 
this year. 
 
 

 
We have received our delivery of 
new furniture for the lounge, giving 
the residents extra comfort should 
they wish to spend time here 
 
 
We will keep you all updated with 
when visiting will run again. 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 
From all at Peasmarsh Place 

 


